Conejos County, Colorado
Board of County Commissioners
Public Hearing Notice
Redistricting of Commissioner Districts

A Public Hearing will be held by the Board of County Commissioners of Conejos County,
Colorado on January 24, 2023 at 6:00 pm. to provide comment or ask questions regarding the
redrawing of Conejos County Commissioner districts.

Colorado Revised Statute section 30-10-306(4) states, in part, that the County Commissioner
Districts occur after each federal census of the United States, each commissioner district
must be established, revised, or altered to assure that such districts are as nearly equal in
population as possible based on the redistricting population data prepared by staff of the
Legislative Council and Office of Legislative Legal Services.

The Board of County Commissioners will consider two proposed commissioner district
boundaries by the Conejos County Redistricting Commission. The Redistricting Commission
created two maps to show two possible options for configuration of districts. These maps can be
viewed at the Conejos County Courthouse at the Clerk and Recorders Office at the Conejos
County Court House located at 6683 County Rd 13, Conejos CO, and are also on display on the
County’s website. A special website has been set up to show the previous configurations of
districts, basic information about redistricting, and interactive maps that show in detail the
configuration of the two options. This website can be found at
https://www.conejoscounty.colorado.cov, comments may be made on the website as well.

Written comments of more than one page may not receive complete consideration if not received
by noon on January 20, 2023. Written comments should be sent to: Conejos County Board of
County Commissicners, P.O. Box 157, Conejos CO
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